
Sent to all Ophthalmic Contractors in the South West and LOCs 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

You are all invited to join an informative free online session on 30 June at 5.00pm-6.30pm. 

This session will be a great opportunity to hear about current health and wellbeing support 

offers available to colleagues working across all primary care sectors and hear about how we 

can use insights and data to develop the support offer available. 

 

Please use the link below to sign up, and note the date in your diary: 

https://www.events.england.nhs.uk/events/primary-care-engagement-event---

understanding-what-our-colleagues-need 
 
Kind Regards 

 
South West Optical Team 
 
Email: england.optometrysouthwest@nhs.net 
NHS England Webpage: www.england.nhs.net 
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